
Hello Hornet Families, 

 

The next School Improvement Team meeting will be in our media center on Monday November 18 at 

4:30. All are welcome to attend and we are still looking for parent leaders to be a part of the team. If 

you are interested, send me a message through this app or just come on over on Monday. 

 


